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Dear	Sir/Madame		
I	have	been	a	recipient	of	the	overly	generous	60c	feed	in	tariff	which	would	
have	been	more	sustainable	if	a	cap	had	been	put	in	place	to	curb	those	with	big	
roofs	and	bigger	pockets	!	,	but	that	is	in	the	past	.	
I	would	like	to	see	a	fair	and	sustainable	feed	in	tariff	that	represents	the	true	
environmental	benefits	of	solar	energy.	
That	retailers		are	required	to	pay	this	amount	as	a	minimum		(	to	avoid	tens	of	
thousands	of	environmentaly	suspect	batterys	being	dumped	in	the	future	)	
And	that	the		tariff	increase	or	decrease	in	line	with	wholesale	base	load	prices	
I	believe	there	should	be	a	cap	or	sliding	scale	to	discourage	overly	large	
residential	systems	
	
Matthew	Smith		
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